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Not much information has been available for these three months.  April had 4 EMS 
calls; June had 10.   

No one was able to find any information on the month of May.  There were no fire calls 
in second quarter. 

Jeff Jarvis is currently acting interim fire chief.  EMS responders are handling 911 call 
with Lisa’s help when needed which is often.  There is currently a need for more 
dispatchers.  Volunteers are trying to get caught up on a backlog of incident reporting. 

The city is currently advertising for the fire chief position as well as an interim fire 
chief.  Both positions will have an emphasis on EMS. 

Lisa has scheduled Sept. 18-19 for visiting instructors to bring EMS responders 
current on their certifications. 

 


